
1

Subject: Proposed 228 Packard Development 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Madeleine Munoz  

Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2023 4:28 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Proposed 228 Packard Development 

Hello, 

As someone living in Ann Arbor, I know there is NO need for another luxury apartment. The price of housing in Ann Arbor 

is already high especially for students and fresh grads like myself. Hiking up the rent by building a luxury apartment/retail 

center will hurt students and Ann Arbor citizens. The dorm being build right down the road by the University of Michigan 

has ruined enough of that neighborhood. There is no need for making things worst. 

Best, 

Madeleine Munoz 


